
Hello, this is the Village of Norridge calling to remind you that with the forecast of 5-8 
inches of snow over night tonight,  if you live in a designated snow route, please make sure 
you move your car off the street.  Cars that have not been moved, will be ticketed and/or 
towed. You may begin parking back on the street after the snowplows have cleared your 
street.  
 
Snow route streets are clearly marked with signage. A map of the snow route areas can be 
found on our website at www.villageofnorridge.com. You may also verify that snow route 
enforcement is in effect by calling the snow route hotline at 708-583-5775. 
 
For those who live in the historic section and do not have a driveway, please make every 
effort to move your car a few times during snow removal.   
 
As a reminder, weekly Street Maintenance enforcement will also be in effect on your 
regularly scheduled day.  Village Ordinance prohibits anyone from snow blowing or 
shoveling snow into the street. This will make for hazardous travel conditions. If you throw 
snow into the street, you will receive a ticket.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and have a nice evening.  Stay safe if you must travel 
during the snowstorm. 


